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29 September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

PARENT’S EVENINGS  

 

We are holding Parent’s Evenings on the following dates; please book your preferred slot on WisePay.  

 

Children in Reception to Year 2 – on Infant site between 3pm and 5:30pm 

• Tuesday 11 October 2022  

• Wednesday 19 October 2022 

 

Children in Years 3 to 6 – on Junior site between 3:15pm and 5:45pm 

• Wednesday 12 October 2022 

• Tuesday 18 October 2022 

 

Should you require login details please contact the academy office.  

  

We look forward to seeing you all.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Smyth 

Headteacher 
 

  

 

 

 

 


